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Date: 9 March 2018 
 
Public Letter: 
 
Councillor Russell Goodway  
Cabinet Member, Investment and Development  
Cardiff Council  
County Hall 
Cardiff 
CF10 4UW 
 
 
 
Dear Councillor Goodway, 
 
Economy & Culture and Environmental Scrutiny Committee:  8 March 2018 
 
Members have asked that I pass on their thanks to you and Neil Hanratty for bringing 

the report to Cabinet regarding International Sports Village (ISV) to our meeting for 

pre-decision scrutiny.  

 

Having considered the information shared in the confidential session, Members are 

supportive of the recommendation to Cabinet.  

 

Members wish to undertake further scrutiny of the proposals for revitalising the ISV, 

as these come forward, and will schedule time for this at our summer committee 

meetings. We look forward to these including details on proposed improvements to 

pedestrian and cycle routes in the Bay, thus enhancing the visitor and resident 

experience. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
COUNCILLOR NIGEL HOWELLS 
CHAIR, ECONOMY & CULTURE SCRUTINY COMMITTEE 
 
cc        Members of the Economy & Culture Scrutiny Committee  
 Neil Hanratty  Clair James  Cabinet Support Office 


